
 

In the Spotlight: 

Penick Historic Letter 

Collection 

Page 3 

Calendar 

of Events 

 

 

Inside... 

 

Thank  you to our Donors 
Aggie and Charles Richards in Memory of Patsy Mitchell 

Ann and Gene Preaus in Memory of Morris Massey, Charles 
Lane, III 

Audrey Arcement in Honor of Rose Mary Peppo 

Augie and Alice Arrigo, special gift 

Baby Scoggin in Memory of Patsy Mitchell, Georganne     
Clotworthy 

Baker, Donelson, Bearman, Caldwell and Berkowitz, PC in 
Memory of Georganne Clotworthy 

Barbara and Hallam Ruark in Memory of Charles Lane, III 

Barbara Cain in Memory of Morris Massey, Bunny Thomas, 
Charles Lane, III, Georganne Clotworthy, Patsy Mitchell, Pie-z 
Parkerson 

Bill Penick in Memory of Georganne Clotworthy, Pie-z 
Parkerson 

Carol and Bill Messersmith in Memory of Charles Lane, III 

Celia Swords in Memory of Andi Cook 

Dot Isacks in Memory of Georganne Clotworthy 

Dr. and Mrs. Archie Brown, special gift 

Dr. and Mrs. Charles Genre in Memory of Georganne  

Clotworthy, Patsy Mitchell 

Dr. Earl McCallon and Anne Kennedy in Memory of  

Georganne Clotworthy 

Dr. Joyce Mathison, special gift 

Dr. Sally Seaman in Memory of Georganne Clotworthy 

Eddy and JoAnne Bisso Moore in Memory of Charles  

Lane, III 

Elizabeth Boh in Memory of Charles Lane, III 

Ellen and Jules Bellone in Memory of Georganne  

Clotworthy, Patsy Mitchell, Morris Massey, Bunny Thomas,  

Pie-z Parkerson 

Ellen Harrell in Memory of Patsy Mitchell, Georganne  

Clotworthy, Florence Catalano 

Helen Malin in Memory of Morris Massey, Bunny Thomas, 

Betty Fishman 

Helen Pointer in Memory of Charles Lane, III 

Irene Hirsch in Memory of Georganne Clotworthy 

Jewel Schindler, special gift 

John Wing in Memory of Georganne Clotworthy 

Joyce Harrington in Memory of Georganne Clotworthy 

Judith and Leonard Gessner in Memory of Betty Fishman,  

Bunny Thomas, Kendall Gallman, Patsy Mitchell 

June and Robert Harper in Memory of Georganne  

Clotworthy 

Kathryn and Richard Bourg in Memory of Bunny Thomas 

Kirsti and Shirley Friend, Jr. in Memory of Georganne  

Clotworthy 

Leila Schumacher in Memory of Georganne Clotworthy 

Lou Lane in Memory of Georganne Clotworthy 

Lyn Tomlinson in Memory of Patsy Mitchell 

Margot Garon, special gift 

Martha and Ralph Young in Memory of Charles Lane, III, 
Georganne Clotworthy, Patsy Mitchell, Pie-z Parkerson 

Michael Schmidt in Memory of Georganne Clotworthy 

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Benjamin in Memory of Charles  

Lane, III 

Nadyne Manson in Memory of Georganne Clotworthy 

Neil and Jane Soslow in Honor of Lambeth House  

Foundation 

New Orleans Country Club in Memory of Charles Lane, III 

NYLARC Holding Co. in Memory of Bunny Thomas 

Pat and Lee Mason in Memory of Patsy Mitchell 

Paul Leaman, Jr. in Memory of Charles Lane, III 

Susan and George Krall in Memory of Georganne  

Clotworthy, Kendall Gallman, Morris Massey, Bunny Thomas, 
Betty Fishman 

William and Elizabeth Darling in Memory of Charles Lane, III 

     Spring 2018 

Dear Lambeth House Friends and Supporters, 

What an honor to be selected as the new Board 

Chair for the Lambeth House Foundation.  The 

Foundation Board is made up of 17 individuals 

who are dedicated to the success of Lambeth 

House and its vital role in our community. It will 

continue to be our goal to work on ideas that 

promote superior senior living and promote Lambeth House as a premier senior 

living community nationwide.  There is true dedication and enthusiasm from this 

dynamic board.   

I am married to Whit Huguley and we are very committed to the city of New 

Orleans.  Neither of us are from here, but as my husband says, “we got here as 

quick as we could.”  Whit and I have three children - Whitfield, 29, lives in     

California where he works for a private Equity Firm.  Helena, 26, lives in Costa 

Rica and works for a coffee company. Our youngest son Geordie, 23, lives right 

here in New Orleans and attends St. Michael’s Special School.  We are truly 

blessed. 

I already know so many residents at Lambeth House that I adore.  I hope to 

meet many others as I work with Natalie Hooks, Foundation Director, and    

others over the course of the next year.  I, like everyone else, look forward to 

the Annual Lambeth House Foundation Gala in October.  It’s a terrific event 

that supports the many goals of this foundation.  I do hope our paths cross 

soon, but until then, I am honored and excited to be involved here at Lambeth 

House. 
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Foundation Focus 

April 18 

4:00 p.m. 

Coffee Bar 

 

 

GiveNOLA Day 

May 1 

 

 

 

 

 

Game Day 

May 23 

2:00 - 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

Annual Fund Drive 

 

 

 

Annual Fund  

Annual Fund letters have been 

mailed out.  Please consider 

making a contribution.  See 

Natalie Hooks for one-time 

statement giving.  

 

Bill and Julie Penick, Lambeth House residents, started collecting original       

handwritten historic letters around 1990.  Today, this impressive collection of 43 

letters is on display at Lambeth House along the walls between the Main Lobby 

and Martin’s Landing. What began initially as an interest in black and white   

photography and history segued into a journey of incredible letter collecting. 

“It all started by thumbing through catalogs that 

had historical documents for sale.  The first letter 

we purchased was written by Napoleon,” said Bill 

Penick.  After the first letter was purchased, their 

name began to appear on other mailing lists for 

catalogs and at auction houses.  Penick states, 

“We became hooked and the letter collection 

began to grow.”  The collection was never        

intended to be an investment, strictly to satisfy 

historical interest.  

 

The collection includes original letters from national military leaders, writers, 

philosophers, revolutionaries, and scientists.  Names such as Queen Elizabeth,  

Sir Isaac Newton, Abraham Lincoln, Sun Yat-Sen, Louis Pasteur and Tolstoy make 

up this notable and extraordinary collection.    

The Penicks were quite fascinated with who signed the letter, the recipient of 

the particular letter, the content and the date of the letter.   Although Mr. Penick 

says he doesn’t have a favorite, there are a few that stand out to him -- the 

handwritten Bible pages, Horatio Nelson, and the Cuneiform which dates back to 

2000 B.C.   

Lambeth House is extremely proud to house this historic letter collection and 

grateful to the Penicks for allowing such a display to adorn the halls.  If you have 

not yet spent time reading these letters, we invite you to do so.  It’s a history  

lesson you won’t soon forget. 

MAY 1, 2018 

GiveNOLA Day is a 24-hour 
event hosted by the Greater 
New Orleans Foundation to 
inspire people to give          
generously to nonprofit       
organizations that are making 
our region stronger. GiveNOLA 
Day raises money for the com-
munity, including Lambeth 
House.   

There will be a sign-up sheet in 
the RBC for those who would 
like to volunteer at the         
registration tables.     

GiveNOLA Celebration 

May 1  —  4:00 p.m. 

In the Coffee Bar  

Foundation 
Focus   

Please join Natalie 

Hooks on     

Wednesday, April 18 at 4 p.m. 

in the Coffee Bar to learn more 

about Community Outreach.  

Lambeth House has several 

volunteer opportunities where 

we are able to give back to our 

local community.  Wine and 

hors d’oeuvres will be served. 

 

Wednesday, May 23   —  Lambeth House Auditorium 

 2:00—5:00 p.m. 

$ 15 admission fee (all proceeds benefit the Foundation) 

Snacks and beverages will be served 

Game Day Foundation Fundraiser 

Come rediscover a few childhood games for a 
cause!  We will have tables set up with some of 
your favorite board games.  Scores will be tallied 
and laughs will be counted, as you enjoy an     
afternoon of good old fashioned fun.  Prizes will 
be awarded. 

 

Historic Letter Collection 

Partnership with St. 

Michael’s Special School 

Lambeth House has partnered 
with the Exploration Academy 
at St. Michael’s Special School 
(EA).  The EA  program          
increases positive post-school 
outcomes for young adults    
18-25.   The students are     
immersed in on- and off -
campus real world scenarios 
and work experiences.         
Students currently join       
Lambeth House on a voluntary 

basis with plans to move into a 
paid position as their skills    

develop.  Each student is partnered with a “job coach” which will help 
them succeed in their tasks.  Areas where their skills will be                 
utilized:  activities, the Wellness Center, food and beverage.   

Maureen Huguley— Chair  

Rosemarie Coffman—Vice Chair 

Lee Bressler—Secretary 

Bush Wrighton—Treasurer 

Holly Abbott 

Mag Bickford 

Linda Conner 

Robert Coyle 

Hartley Crunk 

Dot Isacks 

Chris Martin 

Janice Parmelee 

Jeanie Perrilliat 

Cleland Powell 

Aggie Richards 

Tim Trapolin 

Todd Thompson 

Bill Penick 

2018 Lambeth House Foundation Board Members 

St. Michael’s  Andrew Ellinghausen works 

with Seth Demberg in the Wellness Center 


